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Public Utilities 

Department of Construction and Inspections 
 

Notice of Rulemaking 
 
 
Under the authority of Seattle Municipal Code 3.02.030, 3.06.040, and 3.32.020, the Department of 
Construction and Inspections (SDCI) and Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) propose to revise Director’s 
Rule DWW-200/17-2017, the Stormwater Manual. We request the public’s review and input. 
 
The rule would support implementation of the City of Seattle’s Stormwater Code (SMC 22.800) and 
provide specific technical requirements, criteria, guidelines, and additional information. 
 
The full text of the current rule can be found at https://bit.ly/3s1oHy2. 
 
The proposed draft for DWW-200/10-2021 and a summary of changes are available at 
https://bit.ly/3vzioDZ. 
 
Send written comments to:  
 
Sherell Ehlers 
Stormwater Policy Advisor 
Seattle Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 34018 
Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
Sherell.Ehlers@seattle.gov (preferred) 
206-386-4576 
 
Deadline for comments: April 9, 2021 
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